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Friday 10th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers        

  

World Book Day: Thursday 2rd March 2023 

 

As part of World Book Day on Thursday 2rd March 2023, all children will be able to attend 

school dressed as their favourite character from their favourite book. We are encouraging 

pupils to bring the book with them to show and share with their friends (please make sure the 

book is clearly labelled with your child’s name). 

 

All children will receive a £1 book token and this can be used at local booksellers or 

redeemed at our Travelling Book Fair.  

    

 

 

 

 

Travelling Book Fair: Friday 3rd March – Wednesday 8th March 2023 

 

From Friday 3rd March 2023 up, until and including Wednesday 8th March 2023, we 

will be hosting a Travelling Book Fair! The pop-up bookshop brings the very best in 

children’s books for all ages, from award-winners and the newest titles to treasured 

classics. The range includes picture books, early readers, chapter books, older fiction, non-

fiction, home learning and lots more! 

  

The Sports Hall will be used for pupils and their adults to visit after school between 3:10pm and 3:50pm on 

these days. Payment for books will be taken through the Travelling Book Fair website. Access to the website 

will be given through a school iPad, whereby a teacher assisting with the fair will guide you to the secure card 

details section. Once again, we will be able to order additional books to arrive after the fair, if we sell out.  

 
Thank you to all of the Parents, Carers and our pupils who attended the Book Fair in 

November. Every purchase made went towards FREE BOOKS for our school library! 

Here is a photo of the books we received.  

We look forward to seeing your amazing costumes to celebrate Reading!  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Olaide and Miss Asiedu  

 
 


